
Recess at HES:

With very supportive staff on hand,

students were able to enjoy sledding

this winter during their recess time. 

The benefits of outdoor play are

numerous. Please continue to send

your child in to school with jackets,

gloves, and hats when necessary. 

To read more about the benefits of

outdoor play, use the QR Code
below. 

Important Dates:

March 13 - Report Cards,

March 19 - PTO @ 5:30pm

March 21, 22 - Early

Release Days for Parent

Teacher Conferences

March 27 - BOE @ 7:00pm

March 29 - NO SCHOOL in

observation of Good Friday
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Fletcher Memorial Library
News:

On Saturday, March 2nd, the

library will be honoring Dr.

Suess’s birthday with a party
from 10-11am. 



PBIS stands for “Positive Behavioral Interventions and
Supports”. Staff at HES have worked to make this program
meaningful for students in the form of PAWS, defining our core
values, Husky of the Month nominations, VIP lunches and Husky
Raffles. 

PBIS
 CELEBRATIONS

Made by Canva

Contact:pmerendina@hamptonschool.org

860-455-9409

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK:
Hampton Elementary School

January Husky of the Month:

Preschool - Reya P.
Kindergarten - Jeha L.

Team A - Ava A.
Team B - Hudson C.

Team C - Ben S.
Art - Niamh T.

Music - Garrett B. 
PE/Health - Gunnar B. 

February Husky of the Month:

Preschool - Clay M.
Kindergarten - Charlotte B.

Team A - Bryce C.
Team B - Addison L.
Team C - Thalia D.

Art - Austin W.
Music - Owen M. 

PE/Health - Savannah K. 



The HES PTO meets on the 3rd Tuesday of every
month in the media center at HES. New members are
always welcome. Here are some upcoming events
that you should be aware of:

Munson’s Chocolate orders can be picked up on
3/15 from 3:20 to 4:30pm,
Papa Gino’s Night is on 4/4 from 4:00-9:00pm.
Use the promotion code ‘19’ when ordering or
mention the HES PTO in person and the PTO will
receive 20% of all orders placed!
PTO is bringing back Yearbooks! More
information will be available soon. 
The 2nd Annual Touch a Truck is scheduled for
6/9 from 1:00-4:00pm in the HES parking lot.

PTO NEWS:

EMAIL: PTO@HAMPTONSCHOOL.ORG


